Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Lindsey Ozbolt

Sent: Friday, November 13, 2015 2:18 PM
To: 'Pat Deneen'

Subject: RE: Big Creek Comments

Hi Pat.

Sorry you have missed me at my desk. We have been swamped with phone calls and people at the counter the past two
days. I have received a number of additional comments but have not had a chance to review or bundle them up vet. [ will
do that as soon as possible early next week and get evervthing sent out to vou and Dayvna. The comment period ends at
Spm today.

Lindsey Ozbolt

Planner 11

Community Development Services
411 North Ruby St.. Suite 2
Ellensburg. WA 98926
509.962.7637

From: patdeneen3@gmail.com [mailto:patdeneen3@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Pat Deneen
Sent: Friday, November 13, 2015 2:14 PM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: Big Creek Comments

Lindsey

I have tried to call you a few times today but since you can not call me back, as I am out of the country, I
thought I would just drop you and email and ask if there is anything out of the ordinary ... please let me know ...
thanks .. Pat

Pat Deneen
509-260-0462



